
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Thursday, 10 October 2019 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Shippers 

 
Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) Review NZ to Cook Islands 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We are pleased to advise all customers of an adjustment to our previous BAF review on the 

New Zealand to Cook Islands service advised on the 26th September 2019. 

 

The Change reflects the decline in the spot price of Low Sulphur Heavy Fuel oil. 

 

Our previous noticed notified of an increase in Baf to 28.30% on this trade, with the 

information advised by the fuel suppliers and a decrease in fuel prices, this now supports a 

2.0 point decrease in Baf to a revised Baf level of +26.30% 

 

The new BAF will come into immediate effect from the Olomana 114 loading Auckland on 

the 23rd October.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 


